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3rd November 2023
CHRISTMAS FAYRE UPDATE #1

[bookmark: _Hlk526970015]Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to start by saying thank you again for the kind donations made for our Christmas Fayre bottle stall/tombola/hampers. If you wish to make any further donations for our bottle stall, raffle or tombola; they can still be sent to school with children or dropped at the main office if it is more convenient.

Reminder of items available to order now

Calendars (individual, family or class) - We are once again going to be selling personalised A4 calendars for 2023. You can order a calendar for a cost of £2.50 each. ECC pupils can order an individual calendar or be part of a family calendar if they have siblings in the primary school. 

Reindeer Food – If you are looking for something ‘magical’ for Christmas Eve, then our Reindeer Food might be for you. We will be selling these at £1 each and you will see a picture on the order slip. 

If you wish to order any of the items listed above, please complete the slips (attached) and return them to school with your child before Friday 24th November 2023. Please note that these items can be paid for using Parent Pay or in cash. Mrs Tait has set up Parent Pay accounts to allow payments to be made, please indicate on the order slip how you will be paying. Orders will be guaranteed once payment is made. 

Activities in School – STARTING MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER

1) Giant Teddy Raffle – The giant teddy is back! Raffle tickets will cost 50p each and the winning entry will win the giant teddy bear! 

2) Guess the Teddy’s Birthday / Tigger’s Name – Pupils will get the chance to take part in our ‘Guess the Teddy’s Birthday / Tigger’s Name’ at a price of 50p, with the winning entry winning a teddy and selection box! 

3) Guess the Number of Sweets in the Jar – Guesses cost 50p, with the winner getting the jar full of sweets!

For all of these activities, children will be able to bring cash to school from Monday 6th November if they would like to buy a raffle ticket or have a guess on the other activity. We will not be using parent pay for these in school activities. 

A reminder that as part of our Christmas Fayre we would like to invite any parents, carers or people from our wider community to have a stall at our fayre and show off their talents to the local community (stalls will cost just £10). A donation for our raffle table would also be welcomed (if possible). 

Spaces are filling up fast, so please contact Mrs Tait at the school (or return the tear off slip from the letter) if you would like to have a stall.

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support of Drongan Primary School. We really hope you can make it along on the night (Tuesday 5th December 2023 from 6:00pm – 8:30pm) to support our fundraising event. More information will follow as the date approaches.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind regards,
Tom McFadzean						
Depute Head Teacher
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